
 

 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 
KGS / C/ 368-21                  CIRCULAR                      28/02/2021 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are celebrating the International Day of Forests on 21st March, as we believe that 

Tree planting is the most brilliant way to help the environment. The theme for 2021 is 

‘Forest restoration: a path to recovery and well-being’. We want all our children and 

others around the world to act and support this cause.   

 

In continuing our pledge to plant 15,000 trees each year through #PAL Plant A Legacy 

Project, we are requesting each one of you to plant at least three trees by March 21st. 

 

Tree 1- Have your child plant one tree. 

Tree 2-One tree can be planted by the parents/siblings. 

Tree 3-One tree can be planted by any one you know in any part of the world. 

 

 The requirements for the tree plantation are as follows:  

Step 1- Plant three tree saplings in the earth anywhere in the world (not a potted plant). 

Step 2- Take a picture of the person who planted the tree holding a placard which 

says #PAL-PLANT A LEGACY.  

Step 3- Upload all the three photographs in the link and mention the location they are 

planted in.  

Step 4- Make sure someone cares for the plant that has been planted.  

I am sure with your support we will cross the 15,000-tree planting target!  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

https://form.jotform.com/210533184330040

